
Public Notice of Stormwater Management Program 
 

Ypsilanti Community Schools has submitted and received approval of the “Ypsilanti Community 
Schools Stormwater Management Plan” from the Michigan Department of Environment, Great 
Lakes, and Energy as required under the NPDES General Jurisdictional Permit (Stormwater 
Discharges from Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems), and the accompanying Certificate of 
Coverage MIS040100. 
 
The Stormwater Management Plan has been developed by Ypsilanti Community Schools to 
decrease the discharge of pollutants from stormwater runoff, and to protect the waters of the 
State in compliance with the Federal and Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and 
Energy regulations.  Ypsilanti Community Schools strives to be good stewards of the land and to 
use appropriate best management practices to contribute to the improvement of water quality 
within the Huron and Rouge River Watersheds where they are located.    
 
For additional information regarding the Stormwater Management Program & Plan please visit 
the district website at: https://www.ycschools.us/about-us/administration/facilities-
management/ycs-stormwater/ 
 
Any questions or comments in regard to the plan should be addressed to the Director of Facilities 
at (734) 221-1198.                  
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